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Dear Parents,  

It is time for the Monduli/Hope House Sponsored Walk again!  Like last year, although the Monduli Team 

are organising the walk, we think it is a good idea to share our funds with a very special local charity – Hope 

House.  Thus the walk is called:  Monduli Walk NEAR and FAR. 

The date of the walk is Monday 4th June and it will be in the afternoon – the first day back after half term!  

Students in years 3-6 all take part and students in years 7 and 8 can choose to come if they wish.   This year 

we are doing laps of the school again – each lap is 1.5 km, so you may sponsor the students per lap or for a 

certain amount.   We are also inviting students to dress up in costumes of any animal from the Lion King – 

costumes should be appropriate and not make students too hot or impede movement.   

Please remind students to bring sunscreen, water bottles and hats. 

I have attached some information about Monduli Green, so that you 

know why we are raising money.  Specifically this year, we aim to begin 

helping Nanja Secondary School; it is a large school - all its classrooms are 

in need of renovation and its water harvesting systems need a lot of 

improvement.  This will mark the beginning of a long association with 

Nanja we hope – it will take several years to accomplish a big change.  

If you have any questions, or you would like to help in any way, please 

contact Cathy Allen on cathy.allen@ellesmere.com.  We welcome you coming along on the walk with us – it 

is usually an enjoyable event.  Send me an e-mail if you would like to join in. 

Many thanks for any support you can give.  Please look out for the sponsor cards coming home – all your 

support is very much appreciated. 

Yours sincerely, 
 
  
 
 
 
Enc.  
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